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DRESS UP FUN DAY 

31ST OCTOBER 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Due to the PTA forming a new committee there has not been time for them to organise an 

event this half term, so we are having a dress up fun day on Tuesday 31st October. 

 

We are inviting all children to dress up as princesses, pirates, their favourite book character 

etc., for a donation to the PTA of £1.   

 

Children may also want to dress in Halloween costumes, but please be mindful of our 

younger children who may be frightened of scary costumes.  We also ask, no face paints or 

hair dye. 

 

All donations will be given to the new PTA committee, who have lots of fun ideas and 

activities for our children over the next year.   

 

If you would like to help with any events that the PTA plan, please email 

parents@parklands.havering.sch.uk and we will pass on your email to them. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Parklands Primary School 
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